
Executive Committee Report 

November 12, 2023 

 

We opened the meeting at 12:36pm with the Serenity Prayer and had 8 people in attendance. 

We discussed that Activities previous bank account has been closed and the remaining $500 
dollars of their budget will be given to the committee.  

We also discussed possibly creating a position for GSR support. 

We closed the meeting at 1:00pm with the Serenity Prayer.  

 

In Service, 

Teresa T. 
Secretary 

ttakach219@gmail.com 

412-251-2420 

 


